
Hawk Wargames  

Newsletter #22, 14/08/2013 

This is our most important and exciting newsletter of the year so far,  

so without further ado: 

 

1) Our brand new 2 Player Starter Set is revealed! 

Hawk Wargames is pleased to announce the brand new Dropzone Commander 2 Player Starter Set! It is 

designed to be one of the most complete wargaming starter sets ever released. Containing two sizable 

plastic starter forces, the full sized 1.1 Core Rulebook, plenty of accessories as well as a starter battlefield 

with a set of card scenery, the only other things a new player will need are glue and paints! This boxed set 

makes a fantastic entry point into the Dropzone Commander universe as well as a great way for existing 

players to add to the core of their forces.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This has been a truly mammoth project for us - it represents a quantum leap for Hawk Wargames and is 

designed to build on the success of Dropzone Commander! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The worldwide in-store release date is September 28th - pre order direct or from our supporting retailers to 

get yours in time for launch day! 

For much more information, check out the product on our website here. Be sure to click on the product 

image for a full gallery of this feature-packed set and its contents in detail! 

 

 

2) Hawk Wargames at GenCon Indianapolis 2013 

 

The entire Hawk Wargames team will be at GenCon in just a few short days time, where we will be 

showcasing the brand new Starter Set in full, taking pre-orders and will be on hand for demo games and 

questions! 

The new plastic Starter Set isn’t the only thing we have to announce this week though! We will also be 

revealing some of our work in progress, which includes a brand new race for Dropzone Commander! We’d 

like to keep its identity secret for now though, so you’ll have to swing by our booth to find out! If you can’t 

make it to GenCon, keep an eye out for our after-action newsletter, which will contain plenty of images of 

these exciting new models! 

 

 

 

http://www.hawkwargames.com/products/2-player-starter-army
http://www.hawkwargames.com/products/2-player-starter-army


Just in case you missed our last newsletter, here’s where you can find us at the show (Booth # 572): 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

- David J Lewis, 

  Director, 

  Hawk Wargames 


